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NOTICE TO BIDDERS

 The Marshall County Board of Supervisors will conduct a Reverse Auction at the Marshall County Board of Supervisors Board Room located at 105 S. Market Street, Holly Springs, Mississippi 38635 at 10:00 A.M., Monday April 6, 2020 for the purchase of one (1) new current production Broom/Sweeper  

All Bidders must pre-qualify and register by submitting proposals to participate in the Reverse Auction by confirming that they have the ability to furnish to the county quality products as advertised, in quantities to meet the county’s demand and in a timely manner.  Bidders will have until March 31, 2020 to register and submit the proposal by 10:00 a.m.  Bidding will be held on Monday April 6, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. All bids should be clearly marked “Bid for Broom/Sweeper” on the outside of the envelope.

For any questions relating to this Reverse Auction process or if you need assistance with registration please contact Central Bidding at 1-225-810-4814.  Reverse Auction Bids can be submitted at www.centralbidding.com

Awards will be made based on the lowest and best bid.  

The Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any and all formalities in the best interest of the County.

Larry Hall
Marshall County Administrator
